
 
 

Norfolk Healthy Child programme – 5-19 Pathway event 
We have re-developed our 5-19 Pathway, with input from stakeholders, services 
users and our own staff. This will enable us to improve health outcomes for children 
and young people in line with public health outcomes and by targeting children and 
young people identified as being most at risk of not reaching their full potential.  
 
We would like to share this pathway, which is being offered to young people aged 5-
19 years, with you. 
 
Following the stakeholder events that we held throughout the county during October 
and November last year, we are holding some further events this year. This will 
give those who were unable to attend previously the opportunity to hear about our 
redesigned pathway. 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our event: 
 

Date: Thursday 22 February 2018 
Venue: Second Floor Meeting Room 

The Royal Assembly Rooms 
Albert Square 
Great Yarmouth 
NR30 3JH 

Time: 2.00 - 4.30 pm 
(The session will commence at 2:15 
pm and finish promptly at 4:30 pm.) 

 
Refreshments will be provided 

 
All are welcome – if you attended before but would like another opportunity to meet 
us then please come along too. 
 
 
In addition, we are intending to showcase key aspects of the service offer through a 
“market place” exercise. We encourage you to join us in this exercise by bringing 
along any stands and or resources that illustrate key initiatives that either your 
school or agency is in the process of delivering. 
 
 
To secure a place or to contribute to the market place initiative please contact 
a.bishop3@nhs.net  
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